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EDITOR'S NOTE 

Although it has not been our policy to reprint articles, an important exception has been 
made in this number of the BULLETIN. In this regard members will be particularly interested 
in the paper by Dr. Pollack. In it he presents some of his opinions concerning the practice of 
forensic psychiatry to which he alluded when he accepted the Presidency of the Academy in 
Pittsburgh in October. 

The practice of including a paper written by a law student as a requirement in a course or 
seminar in psychiatry and the law will be resumed in the next number of the BULLETIN. 
Those members who are teaching in schools of law are urged to submit suitable papers for 
possible publica tion. 

This marks the final Editor's Note. In subsequent numbers editorials by members of the 
Editorial Staff will be published. For this reason I wish to take this opportunity to acknowledge 
all the help I have received from my Assistant, Mrs. S. S. ("Polly") Odom. Without her, the 
BULLETIN would not have met with the success that it has. 
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